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 At the direction of Council, the City negotiated in good faith with the Camas Public Employees’ 

Association which represents the clerical/technical/professional employees across the City. 

 The one year rollover contract has been agreed to by the Association. 

 Thank you to their leadership team for working with the City to come to an agreement. – this 

includes Joe Vrtiska (VUR TISKA) and Krista Bashaw. 

 
 
 


